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                      6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 
Housing Department 

 
Members of the public are advised that the Housing Department will move from the City 
Hall to new offices at Units 79 & 80 Harbours Walk, New Harbours on Monday 26th 
January 2015. 
 
Counters will remain open at the City Hall until Friday 23rd January 2015 and will open 
at the new premises on Monday 26th January 2015. 
 
All public counters at the Ministry are open from 8.30am to 2pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


